DOCUMENT 2

From: [N

Sent: 05 May 2009 10:43

To: Teresa Birch

Subject: FW: Head injury responses & 2nd letter
Importance; High

I'm probably just searching wrong but can’t find this in the database so it hasn’t been
logged.

National Institute for Health and Clinical Excellence
Level 1A | City Tower | Piccadilly Plaza | Manchester M1 4BD | United Kingdom
Tel: 44 (0)161 870 | Fax: 44 (0)845 003 7785

From:
Sent: 30 April 2009 17:26

To: Fergus Macbeth; NICE Mail

Subject: FW: Head injury responses & 2nd letter
Importance: High

Dear All,

Please see attached a reply from Joanne Lane RE the CG56 Head injury guideline. Also
attached is the email trail from the previous correspondence.

Please can you both collate a response for me to post out?

Thank you



